Subject: FW: 19-37 HIGHAGTE ROAD

Hi — can this be logged to 2022/1603/P.

Thanks

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer

Subject: 19-37 HIGHAGTE ROAD

I have just been speaking to a representative for GM London on site. [ have been told and I quote " that it
was Camden Council that told us to put another storey onto the plans and submit a new plan, it was
nothing to do with GM"

If this is true, this means that Camden Planners have taken it upon themselves to bend the rules because they
got more money for it. This whole development stinks of illegal dealings.

Camden Planners had NO right to do this and once again shows how they could not care at all about the
local residents.

When are we going to be consulted as to how this building is going to proceed?

There is a line of different bricks on site. Why cant the local residents be part of the consultation regarding
brick work etc.??

How dare Camden tell GM London to put an extra storey on top.

How dare you.

We want to know everything that is going on. We were NEVER consulted in the beginning, the least you
can do is to consult us now.

I would like Mr Slater pleasc , if you can, to look into this request by Camden to put another story onto the
building. This is completely irregular and unlawful.

Thank you.
Elizabeth Bloor



